Author’s response, O’Neill et al. ‘ISMIP6-based Antarctic Projections to 2100:
simulations with the BISICLES ice sheet model’

Following discussion with the editor and The Cryosphere figure guidelines, we have
followed Reviewer 3 feedback on figure 8 and added letter labels to each subplot, and
edited references to this in the main text. In addition, we have changed figure subplot
labels from e.g. a. to (a) to follow The Cryosphere figure guidelines.

We thank Reviewer 3 and the Editor for their helpful feedback on this final version of the
manuscript.



